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Travel Assistance!

Need help going to the APS 24th Annual Convention in Chicago? Become a volunteer to defray the cost
of travel! We are looking for friendly, outgoing, and enthusiastic people to assist APS staff. Assistance
recipients will be required to volunteer for approximately six hours. Travel assistance is only offered to
students who are presenting research. The degree of financial hardship associated with attending the
conference is also taken into account. International students will receive special consideration. To apply
online, please visit: www.psychologicalscience.org/index.php/members/apssc/travel
Decisions will be announced in April.

The Student Notebook is looking for authors!

If you are interested in writing an article, please contact Nicholas Eaton, the Student Notebook Editor
(apssc.sneditor@psychologicalscience.org), to brainstorm ideas or to get more information. You may
also find out more by visiting: www.psychologicalscience.org/apssc/news.cfm
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